Deborah Kaye

Thank you for the opportunity to comment in support of the updates to the Clean Truck Rules. State
leadership on clean transportation has never been more important. I commend the Department of
Ecology for making sure we have more clean trucks on our roads in Washington by upholding the
Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) and Heavy Duty Low NOx Omnibus (HDO) rules.



